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June 18, 2010 
 
Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2700 
Toronto, Ontario  M4P 1E4 
 
Re: Submission of the Low Income Energy Network (LIEN) Board file number EB-2010-
0202 –Enbridge Gas Distribution (Enbridge) 2010 DSM Plan Input Assumptions 
 
Dear Ms. Walli,  
 
This submission provides the Low-Income Energy Network’s (LIEN) comments on EB-
2010-0202 – Enbridge Gas Distribution 2010 DSM Plan Input Assumptions.  
 
Based on our review, LIEN concurs with the DSM Plan Input Assumptions as assembled by 
Enbridge and its Evaluation and Audit Committee.   
 
LIEN represents more than 40 member groups across Ontario. As a network representing 
the intersection of interests related to low-income consumers and energy and 
sustainability, LIEN’s focus is on reducing the energy bills of all low-income consumers, 
ensuring that all low-income consumers across Ontario have access to conservation 
programs, technologies and services as well as conservation education, and realizing the 
environmental, energy and economic benefits associated with the more efficient use of 
energy.  
 
We hope you will find LIEN’s comments of interest and helpful in assisting to achieve the 
Board’s objectives. Thank you for the opportunity to provide this submission. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Zee Bhanji 
Coordinator 
Low-Income Energy Network  


